

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

October 1, 2015

"Thank you is the best prayer anyone could say. I say that one a lot. Thank you expresses extreme gratitude, humility, understanding."

Alice Walker

Dear St. Stan's Family:

Thank you is indeed a prayer I pray regularly. I am immensely grateful for the families that make up our school family and the trust you place in this school and its faculty to educate your children. It is hard to believe that one month of this school year is already gone. I would like to invite all of our families to our first school Mass tomorrow, October 2nd at 9am to celebrate the liturgy with our children.

As the school year steams ahead, I'd like to remind all parents to continually check Power School to review the progress your child is making in each of his/her subjects. I also encourage parents to view all the teachers' websites including specials teachers for important information.

In last week's white envelope a pledge sheet for our school Walk a Thon was sent home. The Walk a Thon will be held Friday, October 9th. Students should come to school in their gym uniforms that day. October 13th is our middle school field trip and our K-5 "stay" trip; all students can come to school that day out of uniform. No shorts can be worn and all handbook dress code policies for out of uniform attire must be followed. The next day October 14th all students must change over to winter uniforms.

I encourage everyone to look at the calendar of events coming up which include Movie Night (rain or shine) October 2nd, Coach Bingo October 16th, Rosary and Benediction each Friday at 9am during the month of October, and our Halloween celebrations. I hope to see everyone tomorrow at movie night! God Bless!

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

aluconico

Principal